MAYOR OF LONDON

Andrew Boff AM
Chair of the London Assembly
C/o Davena.Toyinbo@london.gov.uk

Our ref: MGLA100921-2694

Date: 25 October 2021

Dear Andrew,

Thank you for your letter of 9 September about the motions agreed at the London Assembly (Plenary) meeting on 2 September. My reply to motion 6 is set out below:

Motion 6 - Ban on pets as prizes

I support the RSPCA Pets as Prizes campaign as I am against cruelty to all animals. I have no responsibility for animal welfare, this is ultimately a matter for the Government, but I will raise the campaign when I next meet the Leader of London Councils. However, I will not be writing to the Government as this is not an issue that falls under my remit as Mayor.

Thank you again for writing to me.

Yours sincerely,

Sadiq Khan Mayor of London